DON HENLEY
1158 26TH STREET
SUITE 481
SANTA MONICA, CALIFORNIA 50403

May 17, 2006

Calvin Standing Bear
P.O. Box 21803
Denver, CO 80221

Dear Calvin,

Thank you for coming to our dedication ceremony at Brister’s Hill. Everyone at the Walden
Woods Project is grateful to you for making the journey and for your part in that very special
day. I hope that your Grandfather smiled on us.

I also thank you for the CD that you gave to me which features your work. I will carry it with
me to Europe and enjoy it there. The preservation of Native American culture is very important
and should be a concern of everyone on this continent. For my part, I supported the construction
of the National Museum of the American Indian, which was recently opened in Washington, DC.
If you have not been there, I hope that you will get a chance to go.

Again, it was an honor and a pleasure to meet you. Ireally appreciate your support of the
Walden Woods Project, as well as your kindness to so many of the guests who were present on
Monday.
I wish you safe travels and good health.
Sincerely,
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